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Dear Councillors Shaw and Cordingley 
 
Executive Response: Establishment of a Co-ordinating Executive 
Member for Domestic Violence 
 

Thank you for your letter dated 6th November.  I am writing to let you know 
that following discussions with the Leader, I will be co-ordinating our response 
to the Domestic Violence Review.  
 
Each Executive Member will continue to be responsible for delivery of the 
recommendations which fall within their own portfolio. However I will be 
working to ensure that there is co-ordination between portfolios. 
 
I am meeting with the Chair of Scrutiny shortly to look again at the 
recommendations within the report. There is a feeling that the number of 
recommendations is unwieldy.  We need to focus on those which will bring the 
greatest benefit and which are achievable within current resources.  
 
I look forward to attending Scrutiny Committee in due course to update the 
Committee on the progress made towards achieving the recommendations 
made within the report. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Cllr Dr Karen Barclay 
Councillor for Bowdon Ward 
Executive Member for Community Health and Wellbeing 
Trafford Council 



 


